Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

I would like to know exactly how much council is making on bus lanes and how much from each one, also which are not 24/7 cameras. Is it possible to have for the past 3 years please?

Answer: 
The table below shows the revenue regarding bus lane enforcement for the last 3 years.  All revenue that is made is reinvested back into Highway Projects.
	Financial Year
	Surplus

	2016-2017
	£821,451

	2017-2018
	£1,504,159

	2018-2019
	£544,881


All bus lanes and bus gates are enforced 24/7. 

These are:

	Bus Gates/Lanes
	Commencement of Enforcement

	Charles Street Northbound
	July 2012

	Causeway Lane 
	July 2012

	Charles Street Southbound
	April 2016

	Rutland Street
	April 2016

	Lutterworth Road (Soar Valley Way)
	November 2016

	Lutterworth Road (Middleton Street)
	November 2016

	Horsefair Street
	January 2017

	Thurcaston Road
	July 2017

	Lutterworth Road (Marsden Lane)
	September 2019

	Duns Lane Inbound
	September 2019

	Humberstone Road Outbound
	September 2019

	Duns Lane Outbound
	September 2019

	Abbey Street Inbound
	October 2019

	Narborough Road Inbound
	October 2019


The Council does not hold separate revenue data for each bus lane/gate. 
All bus lane and bus gate fines are paid against one single reference code and this revenue cannot be disaggregated.  

Therefore this part of the letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

